
Please join us and help create a 
society that works for the 140,000 
autistic school children in the UK.

“We want 
everyone to be 
able to reach 
their potential”

Dear Madam or Sir,

World Autism Awareness Week is back 
from 29 March to 4 April and we’d love 
your school to join us and raise awareness 
to help improve the lives of autistic 
children in the UK.

One in 100 children are autistic and you 
most likely have autistic children in your 
school. I am sure you appreciate how 
tough life can be for them.

Sign up to our free education newsletter 
and you’ll be able to download free 
learning resources, suitable for all age 
groups. If the week falls within your 
school’s holidays, you can use the packs 
at any time, whether you’re in school or 
teaching remotely. We hope that you and 
your students will enjoy using them.

So, thank you on behalf of all the people 
you and your amazing students will be 
helping.

Yours in admiration,

Chris Packham CBE

Autistic man, wildlife fanatic and
National Autistic Society Ambassador

www.autism.org.uk/waaw

The National Autistic Society is a charity registered in England and Wales (269425) and in Scotland (SCO39427).
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https://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/raise-money/world-autism-awareness-week/autism-practice-education

